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DEC 16 2011

LES-11-00185-NRC

ATTN: Document Control Desk
Division of Security Operations
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Louisiana Energy Services, LLC
NRC Docket Number: 70-3103

Subject: Request for Predecisional Enforcement Conference

Reference: Letter from B. Stapelton (NRC) to J. Laughlin (LES), U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission Inspection Report No. 07003103/2011202, dated
December 1,2011.

Pursuant to the referenced NRC letter, URENCO USA (UUSA) herewith requests a
Predecisional Enforcement Conference (PEC), at the NRC's earliest convenience, to
discuss the apparent violation identified in the above referenced letter. UUSA would like
to discuss in some detail the apparent violation being considered for escalated
enforcement, historical date of the event, apparent cause and the status of UUSA's
corrective actions.

Should there be any questions regarding the above request, please contact Zackary
Rad, UUSA Licensing Manager, at 575.394.6689.

•~inson

Vice President of Regulatory Affairs and General Counsel
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cc:

Mike G. Raddatz, Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Executive Blvd Bldg
Mailstop: EBB2-C40M
Washington, DC 20555-0001

J. Keith Everly, Senior Program Manager
One White Flint North
Mail Stop O-2D-15
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Brian W. Smith
Chief, Enrichment and Conversion Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Executive Blvd Bldg
Mailstop: EBB2-C40M
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Bernard W. Stapleton, Branch Chief
Information Security Branch
One White Flint North
Mail Stop O-2D-15
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852


